
 

 

 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
 

No. 6 of 2014                                                                         30th January, 2014 
 
 

This NOTICE is issued by the Insurance Commission of The Bahamas (“the 
Commission”) pursuant to sections 28 and 229(1) of the Insurance Act, Ch. 347 
(2009 Consolidated Statute Laws). 
 
The general public is hereby notified that the Commission has approved the registration 
of New Providence Life Insurance Company Limited (Reg. No. 21007), to carry on 
long term insurance in The Bahamas, effective the 17th January, 2014. 
 
The general public is further advised that all registered companies are issued with a 
certificate of registration by the Commission, bearing the Commission’s logo, signature 
of the Superintendent of Insurance, class of insurance business, address of the 
company, registration number and date.  The list of registered companies will be 
available at www.icb.gov.bs.  
 
The solicitation of insurance business by unregistered companies is a criminal offence 
and is subject to fines under the Insurance Act. 
 
Any questions in this regard may be directed to the Superintendent of Insurance, in 
writing, at P.O. Box N-4844, Nassau, Bahamas or delivered to the Insurance 
Commission, 3rd Floor, Charlotte House, Charlotte & Shirley Streets, Nassau, Bahamas. 
The Commission may also be contacted via email at info@icb.gov.bs. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Signed 

Michele C. E. Fields 
Superintendent of Insurance 

http://www.icb.gov.bs/
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